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June 26, 2016

 
Sunday, June 26th
  9:00am	 Passport - Atlanta
  9:30am	 Sunday School
 10:10am 	 Summer Choir
 10:30am	 Worship Service
	    
Monday, June 27th 
 3:00pm	 C.S. Lewis Study
 4:00pm	 Garden Meeting

Tuesday, June 28th
 6:00pm	 Body Charge Fitness
 6:30pm	 Lydia’s Cloth

Wednesday, June 29th
 5:30pm	  Dinner
 6:15pm 	  Meredith Huff presentation
  	              Business Meeting

Thursday, June 30th 
  9:00am	 Garden Harvest
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
  6:30pm 	 Tri-County Bridge
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Wednesday, June 29, 2016
Menu						      Volunteers
Fish Tacos					     Mary Ida Gray
Cole Slaw					     Mary Griffith
Roasted Sweet Potatoes			   Sue Mills
Strawberry Shortcake			   Luster Patterson

Congregational Network for Healthcare

First Baptist Church has been chosen by Baptist Health Corbin to 
participate in the pilot program for the Congregational Network for 
Healthcare. What this means for our church members is possible 
help with care after leaving the hospital. We hope to have volunteers 
available to provide transportation to medical appointments, the 
pharmacy, or grocery store. Perhaps there will be a need for someone to 
be present during a Home Health visit or other flexible needs.

Our local hospital, Baptist Health Corbin, is launching this program to 
improve the health of our community.  When a church member who 
is signed up for the program is admitted to the hospital, the church 
office will be notified and that will ensure a visit (only if desired) and an 
offering of follow-up care if needed.

What we need to get the program started is a group of volunteers to 
take responsibility to help one morning or afternoon a week. Help will 
not be required every week, but it would probably be best to choose a 
certain day to help. This will give our members a way to get help for the 
services they need. 

In addition, the hospital will offer health screening, educational 
opportunities (like CPR classes, etc.) free of charge. They will also 
provide assistance with end of life guidance and advanced directives.

In order to have a great working program, we need first a group of 
volunteers. This will not have to take a great deal of time, but it will 
require dedication.

Most important for the Congregational Network to function, we need 
to have our members to sign up.  Simple forms will be available in the 
office (these cannot be photocopied because of computer scanning).  
Then if a member is admitted to the hospital, the network which 
includes our church will be notified.

Hopefully Melissa Smitley, the Navigator(Director) of the program will 
make a presentation at First Baptist to help explain the program.  This is 
not just for people who think they might need to go to the hospital.  Our 
church will receive the benefits of being a part of the network, and this 
will increase the level of pastoral care.

Please sign up for the Congregational Network for Healthcare for access 
to good benefits for better healthcare. If you are willing to help as a 
volunteer, let someone in the church office know.

Donna Davis, First Baptist Liaison for the Congregational Network for 
Healthcare



First Baptist Church at Worship
June 26, 2016

THE SIXTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST

 Scripture Lessons
Psalm 16:7-11

Galatians 5:1, 13-26
Luke 9:51-62

Anthem by The Summer Choir
Holy Is the Lord

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Consumed by One Another” 

	
	

	
	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Austin Carty 
528-0941

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

Ann Hacker
528-8969

USHERS & GREETERS
June 26, 2016

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Sherry Pace
4. Ernie Rich
4. Nancy Rich
5. John Goins
5. Levi Petrey
5. Casey Petrey
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

   June 26, 2016

Nancy Daniel
Rebecca Daniel

The sanctuary flowers for Sunday, June 26th  
are placed in memory of our parents,

FELIX AND MATTIE PACE
and

D. B. AND LUCILLE LEMONS
by

Malcolm and Sharon Pace

Sunday, June 19, 2016
			   Budget Offerings:	 $      9,530.00     
		      YTD Budget Offerings:	 $ 225,214.00

			        Loose Change:     $           21.99

Gifts have been given:
In memory of
EVA ADKINS

by
Tom and Donna Davis

Glennis Hensley
Dave and Pat Huff

In memory of
PEGGY BYRD

by
Sherry Croley

Tom and Donna Davis
Bill and Ann Hacker

Glennis Hensley
Dave and Pat Huff

Kevin and Sherry Pace

In memory of
JERRY PAVELSKI

by
The Lockhart Co-ed Class

Glennis Hensley
Dave and Pat Huff

We had a wonderful week at Cave Quest Vacation Bible School 
with our friends from Forward Community Church and Corbin 
Presbyterian Church. Thank you to everyone who helped to 
make this week such a success.  Many people volunteered a lot 
of hours working in our kitchen, spending time with our chil-
dren, and preparing and decorating the church. We had more 
volunteers than I could keep up with and I am thankful for each 
one of you. Our children got to learn more about God, their 
faith, and God's love for them this week because of your sac-
rifice. Also, I have to give a special thank you to Shari Huff and 
Troy Mock. Without them I would have spent most of the week 
in a stress-induced coma. Our children had a great week thanks 
to a great church! Praise be to God!
~Alex

Christian love and sympathy are extended to 
Doris Pavelski and family in the passing of 

her husband, Jerry Pavelski.  

Please join us on Wednesday, June 29th for dinner at 5:30 
to be followed by a presentation by our own Meredith 
Huff. Meredith will be doing a mission report on her recent 
trip to Belize with Sullivan University. 


